PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SLOVENIA

No.: MGE - 84/10

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Slovenia to the United Nations Office
and other International Organisations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of
the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference to the
latter’s communication dated 18 May 2010 has the honour to inform that the Government
of the Republic of Slovenia will be represented at the 77th Session of the Committee on
the Elimination of Racial Discrimination to present its combined sixth and seventh
periodic report, consideration of which is scheduled for 12 and 13 August 2010, by the
following delegation:

Ms Smiljana Knez Minister Plenipotentiary, Head of Human
Rights Department, Ministry of Foreign
Affairs, Head of Delegation,

Mr Bostjan Jerman Minister Counsellor, Chargé d’Affaires
a.i., Permanent Mission at the UN Office
and other International Organizations in
Geneva, Member of Delegation,

Dr Vera Klop¢i¢ Senior Researcher, Institute for Ethnic
. Studies, Ljubljana, Expert Head of
Delegation,

Mr Stanko Baluh Director, Government Office for National
Minorities, Member of Delegation,

Mr Gregor Janc Secretary, Head of Migration Division,
Ministry of the Interior, Member of
Delegation,

Mr Jurij Zaletel Undersecretary, International Protection
Division, Ministry of the Interior, Member
of Delegation,



Ms Erika Rustja Office for Education Development,
Ministry of Education and Sport, Member
of Delegation,

Ms Jadranka Vouk Zeleznik Senior Adviser, International Cooperation
and EU Affairs Service, Ministry of
Labour, Family and Social Affairs,
Member of Delegation,

Mr Jadran Ho¢evar Minister Plenipotentiary, Human Rights
Department, Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
Member of Delegation,

Ms Urska Cas Svetek I1. Secretary, Permanent Mission at the UN
Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva, Member of
Delegation.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Slovenia to the United Nations Office and
other International Organisations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its
highest consideration. B g

Geneva, 3 August 2010

OFFICE OF THE UNITED NATIONS HIGH
COMMISSIONER FOR HUMAN RIGHTS

GENEVA



